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July 24, 2023 

RE: Kamiakin & Evergreen Middle School Campus Facilities, PRC Project Application - 
Question & Response 

Question: Please explain how this project qualifies to use Progressive Design-Build with a 

budget under $2M.  RCW 39.10.300(1) specifically states “…public bodies may utilize the 

design-build procedure, including progressive design-build, for public works projects in 

which the total project cost is over $2,000,000…”.  

If there is anticipated additional funding, please indicate when, where, and for what that 

funding will be used for. 

Response: In addition to the $1.8M 50% schematic design budget, Lake Washington School 
District has secured $59.2M from the 2022 Capital Construction Levy for design and 
construction of a new facility located on the Kamiakin Middle School Campus. 

Sincerely, 

Laura DeGooyer 

Capital Program Manager 

ldegooyer@lwsd.org 

http://www.lwsd.org/

